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March 8, 2011

Simmie Steinberg
927 Concord Avenue
Belmont, MA 02478

Dear Simmie,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter to inform you that you have
been selected by the Middlesex League to receive the 2011 Boston
Bruins-MIAA Sportsmanship Award. This award is given annually by
the Boston Bruins and the Massachusetts Interscholastic Athletic
Association (MIAA) to one individual from each league in the state who
best exemplifies the highest standards of fair play and sportsmanship in
high school ice hockey.

The presentation of these prestigious awards will take place on Tuesday,
March 22 at the TD Garden during the Boston Bruins game against the
New Jersey Devils. In the next few days, you will receive a letter with
two tickets to attend this game, one for you and one for a guest. The
letter will also include details regarding what time to arrive and further
details about the award presentation.

As soon as you receive the next letter and tickets, please contact Peter
Smith at 508-541-9834 to confirm that you have received the tickets and
will be able to attend the game. Peter is also available if you have any
other questions regarding the event. Thank you for your commitment to
sportsmanship. Your values and conduct provide an exemplary model
for others to follow and the MIAA and Boston Bruins are pleased to
honor you.

Sincerely,

William N. Gain€™Jr.
Deputy Director

c Dr. Michael Harvey, Principal
Mr. James Davis, Athletic Director




